

Class Agents Letter

wabash.edu

Class of 1977 Class Agents

Greg Birk Herm Haffner John Kerezy Alumni and Parent Relations Office 301 W. Wabash Ave. Crawfordsville, IN 47933 765-361-6369 alumni@wabash.edu

Late June 2019

Dear Class of 1977,

A bit of Wabash and Class news and the annual end of the Wabash fiscal year appeal from your Class Agents to make a gift to Wabash.

First, the ask:

Wabash is very close to reaching a significant and ambitious goal of having 45% of their alumni make a gift to the institution this fiscal year. Remember the amount of your gift is not critical in hitting this goal, but making a gift of any amount is critical. Making a gift online is as easy as clicking here or calling toll free 1-877-743-4545.

If you are not sure whether or not, you have already made a gift to Wabash this fiscal year you can check the list of honor roll of donors for our class below. Thank you to everyone who has already donated and thank you in advance to those making their gift before June 30.

Class of 1977

Marc Adams Randy Allen Tom Babel 1832 Jim Bacon

Steve Baker Tom Barley Bob Baur, Jr.

Greg Birk 1832

Tom Boyer

Bob Brandt 1832 George Broadlick

Dave Brooks, Esq. Dan Broughton

Doug Carl

Chick Clements Rich Colgrove

Bob Dickson

Chip Eberle III

Bob Einterz 1832

Mark Englert

Jim Evans *1832*

Ted Ferguson

Phil Garrett 1832

Scott Gibbs Bob Grant

Herm Haffner

Steve Heimann

Jim Hoyt

Greg Huebner Matthew Hunter

Hutch Hutchins

Ronald Izynski 1832

Rob Johnson 1832, MXICC Keith Kehlbeck



John Kerezy Bob Kniskern

Bob Knowling, Jr. 1832, MXICC

Karl LaWall 1832
David Lautz
Dave Masten
Vic Melchiorre, Jr.

Ed Menso

Fletch Moppert, Sr. Michael Murphy Gary Nondorf

Kevin O'Shaughnessy

Dave Rea 1832 Bob Rea 1832 Gary Reamey Randy Rippy 1832 Steve Rockwell
Steve Rogers 1832
Tom Schultheis
Tim Sheets
Ted Skinner
David Smith
Bob Snodgrass
Don Stinnette
Robin Stout 1832
Mark Stutz

Ray Swisher, MSC, USN Peter Trybula 1832 Paul Van Ness 1832 Steve Wakefield Mike White Tom Wilson, Jr.

Rhenwick Young 1832

John Ziegler

Wabash and Class News:

Next time you visit campus you will notice a new look at the corner of Wabash and Grant streets. Wabash has taken ownership of and cleared each of the three lots. The stoplight is gone and it is now a four-way stop. Finally, the College is in the process of creating a new pedestrian entrance to campus. You can read more about the Wabash Gateway Project and see the artist's rendering of what the entrance will look like this fall here.

The Giant Steps Campaign continues to gain momentum as the College just announced a gift from Trustee Tom Walsh '73 and his wife, Anne to fully endow a professorship for a new interdisciplinary major-- Philosophy, Politics, and Economics.

The wet and cold weather for Wabash Commencement did not dampen the spirits for all of us in attendance to witness the Class of 2019 to receive their diplomas and our very own classmate Coach Rob Johnson receive his honorary doctorate from Wabash. Over 40 alumni gathered with Rob at different times over the weekend to celebrate with and honor Rob. Classmates who were able to be on campus that weekend were your three class agents along with Ted Ferguson, Jerry Shonkwiler, and Brent Waymire. Rob Johnson, Some Little Giant!



We are just three years away from our 45^{th} reunion in 2022 and rapidly approaching our 50^{th} reunion in 2027! Of course Herm, John, and I hope to see many of you back on campus before then.

Yours for Wabash,

Greg